Official

ERRATUM TO THE LOCAL PLAN — CONSULTATION ON PROPOSED ADDITIONAL
MODIFICATIONS TO THE PLAN

3 February 2023 to 17 March 2023

On Friday 24th February 2023 the Schedule of Additional Modifications was corrected to rectify an
error in wording.

AM44 has been removed from the Schedule of Additional Modifications as it was considered a
duplication of AM45 with minor differences. See an extract of the Schedule of Additional
Modifications below:

Additional .
Modification SEc :Ir;:f the Proposed Additional Modification
Number

Amend wording in paragraph 5.74 as follows:

Battersea Design
AM/044 | and Technology
Quarter Cluster

'5.74 Active Travel - Contributions to upgrade pedestrian routes to/from Battersea Park Station and
Queenstown Road Station and improve accessibility to the new Northern Line station at Battersea Power

Station—cusrestly expectad to open in-Autuee 2021 will be raguirad ’

Amend wording in paragraph 5.74 as follows

Battersea Design
ANM/045 | and Technology
Quarter Cluster

'5.74 Active Travel - Contributions to upgrade pedestrian routes to/from Battersea Park Station and
Queenstown Road Station and improve accessibility to the new Northern Line station at Battersea Power

Stationcusrently expected to open in-Auturme 2021 will be required.”

AM44 has been removed, this does not however change the referencing numbers for rest of the
modifications in the Schedule.



